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Carrie Frost 

Mid-Hudson Regional Representative 

 

Carrie Frost, LCSW-R is a Licensed Clinical Social Worker and School Social 

Worker with over 20 years of experience supporting and empowering children and 

families.  She has served as a past Executive Board Member and Board Member 

of NYSSSWA, and is excited to return to the Board to represent the Mid-Hudson 

Region this year. She is passionate about utilizing education as advocacy, and 

has presented on issues surrounding trauma, culturally responsive practice and 

multi-sensory approaches to learning at a variety of professional conferences, including the 

NYSSSWA State Conference and the Multicultural Education Conference at SUNY New Paltz. 

She also served on the NYS Safe Schools Task Force; a State Education Department committee 

which developed New York State SEL guidelines and benchmarks.  She is a recipient of the Mid-

Hudson School Study Council's Award for Excellence and was nominated for NYSSSWA's Ruth 

Schwartz School Social Worker of the Year Award. She is proudly practicing as a School Social 

Worker in the Newburgh Enlarged City School District in Newburgh, NY. 


